
Good Afternoon Zoe,
 
We have been working with the neighbors at 1009 Southard St on some conditions for approval.  
But, we just got the list of them today and its going to require us to update our plans and we just 
can’t finish it in time for tomorrow.  As such, we would like to request one additional 
postponement.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Richard J. McChesney, Esq.
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